Inspection report of Divisional Forest Officer, Kothamangalam

Inspected the proposed site of electrification at Pulikavu area along
Cheenikuzhi - Malayinchi road along the 1994 Teak Plantation on 31.01.2017.
The site is under the jurisdiction of Veloor Forest Station, Thodupuzha Range of
this Division. The project is to draw LT SP line through forest land for
electrification of 8 households in the Pulikavu area.

An area of 0.5964 ha. has to be diverted for 1mp1ementmg the scheme. It is

understood that the project may not adversely affect the environment and no

. tree felling is reqﬁired while implementing the project.-No rare / endangered/

unique species of flora and fauna are found in the area. The proposed area
| doe'sn’t contain any monument of historica'l,'religious, archaeological or d_efense
‘establishment. Since the proposed electrification project m'ay. not damage the
environment to any harmful land and no other alternatlve route for prov1d1ng

connection, the project 1s recommended for further action.
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